
 

 

 

21st December 2018 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

When we return to school after the holiday, Y3 will be starting a new topic about life in the Stone Age. 

Our first lesson will take place in the school woods and will involve building dens from natural 

materials. 

Y3W/W, Y3EC and Y3D/deB will be going into the woods on the first day back on Monday 7th January 

2019 and Y3AR will be doing the lesson on Tuesday 8th January 2019. Your child will need to bring 

suitable footwear and clothing to school on that day as it could be wet and muddy. 

Please send to school: 

 A change of footwear – wellies or old trainers are ideal. 

 A warm coat, hat and gloves – these may get muddy. 

 A plastic bag to carry their muddy shoes home in. 

We will send a text reminder the day before as it is important that the children are suitably clothed for 

outdoor activities. 

Thank you for your support and we wish you all a happy Christmas and new year. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Y3 team. 


